
Public Service Announcement 

                     
Chipper Program for Wildfire Safety Ongoing Availability  

September 9, 2021 
 

The Chipper Program is offering service to Butte County Residents who are working on their 
wildfire safety clearance, through the end of 2021. 
 
The program provides an alternative to burning or hauling fire hazardous brush.   
 
How to prepare brush and limbs for the Chipper 
Program:  

• Stack cut brush and limbs in a row within 5 feet 
of the road’s edge, with the cut ends facing 
toward the road.  

• Rows should be stacked no more than 4 feet 
high. 

• Branches should be no more than 8 inches in 
diameter and no more than 10 feet in length. 

• Keep mud, rocks, poison oak and roots out of 
the rows 

• Locate the rows so the truck and chipper can 
easily access them; no off-road locations allowed.  
 

If you would like to participate in the Chipper Program, please call 530-877-0984, or sign up 
through our website:  

www.buttefiresafe.net/chipper-program/ 
  

This program is a service of the Butte County Fire Safe Council, a non-profit organization, and 
is funded entirely by grant awards and public donations. If you would like to support this or 
any of our other programs, or become a member please call the number above or visit our 
website:  

www.buttefiresafe.net/membership/ 
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